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FAMILY MINISTRY
COLLEGE PARK BAPTIST CHURCH	 DECEMBER 2015 

Here is what is happening this Christmas at the Park!

It is time for this semester’s college exam pack 
run. We will be traveling around the state to visit 
our college students and we want to take them 
a little bit of home. We need people to help us 
make this happen by bringing individually 
wrapped goodies, homemade or otherwise, to 
the youth kitchen by Sunday, December 6. 

These items will help make up the exam packs. 
We will be making approximately 50 exam 
packs. Thanks for your help with this important 
ministry to our college students. 
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It is almost time for our Primary 
Basketball league to start! This 
is an instructional league for 
all children ages 4 through the 
3rd grade. The league happens 
for 6 Thursdays starting 
January 14. We spend one hour 
(6:30-7:25 p.m.) having fun 
while working on the basics of 
basketball! 


The cost for the league is $30 
per player, with a family 
maximum of $60. We are 
asking all players to pay/register 
by January 10. Call Jeff with 
questions or to sign up. 


Primary Basketball 
January 14-February 18 

Wednesdays 
6:45 - 7:30  PM 

E101  

P.I.T. STOPS 
CONTINUE

An important part of our 
fami ly ministry is our 
Parents-In-Touch (PIT) 
discussion group.  We offer 
t h e s e P I T S t o p s o n 
Wednesday nights during 
the school year.  This 
conversation group is for 
parents, grandparents, and 
any adults interested in 
he lp ing s tudents and 
families become devoted 
followers of Christ.


Children’s Sunday 
December 13 

during 11 AM service 

Our children lead us in 
worship during Advent!


Preschool Sunday School 

HERE IS WHAT WE ARE LEARNING THIS MONTH IN… 
Elementary Sunday School 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 
INFORMATION 
@CREATIONKIDS 
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Youth Progressive 
Christmas Party/

LOCKIN 
December 18-19 

We will travel to various 
y o u t h h o m e s f o r o u r 
Christmas party!  Plus we 
w i l l g o t o a m i d n i g h t 
showing of Star Wars, a 3 
AM I-Hop trip, and wrap it all 
up by 7 AM.  This is going to 
be EPIC!   

YOUTH MINISTRY STUFF 
@YOUTHATTHEPARK 

We are excited to announce 
that this year’s Junior/Senior 
Leadership Retreat is being 
held in Gatlinburg on January 
16-18. We will leave after all the 
basketball games are over on 
that Saturday and we will return 
just before dinner on Monday. 
The cost for the retreat is $110. 
This includes all leadership 
sessions, food, lodging, etc. 

If you are interested in going, 
you must see Jeff for a short 
interview by January 7. Without 
this interview, you will not be 
eligible to go. Full payment for 
the trip will be due January 11. 
Contact Jeff with questions. 


Junior Senior 
Leadership Retreat 

January 16-18 

We are taking a walk through the Bible this year as we 
uncover the thread that runs from beginning to end. This 
month we will talk about Joshua, the Judges, and start of 
the nation of Israel.  These stories help us to frame what 
God is doing in history and how we fit in.

Christmas Eve Service 
December 24 

5:00 PM 

2016 DATES TO REMEMBER JANUARY 16-18 FEBRUARY 7 LATE MARCH JULY 18-22

Junior/
Senior 

Leadership
Retreat


Super 

Bowl 

Party


Spring Break 
Retreat


Youth 
Camp


Gatlinburg Caswell Garden City 

Chapel
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CHILDREN & YOUTH BASKETBALL 
TEAMS SET TO TIP-OFF!
It is time to get this year’s Hoops4Him Basketball league 
started! Here is the practice schedule for the teams we will 
have this year:


Team Grades Practice Schedule 
Junior Coed  4th-6th grade  Tue., 6:00-7:30 PM 
High School Boys  10th-12th grade  Tue., 7:30-9:00 PM 
Girls  7th-12th grade  Thu., 6:00-7:00 PM 
Intermediate Boys  7th-9th grade  Thu., 7:00-8:00 PM 

HERE ARE THE DETAILS FOR THIS SEASON  

When do practices and games begin?  
Practices are taking place now, games start the first week of 
December. 

Where do we practice?  
College Park’s gym 

Why are we doing this?  
To create closer friendships, play a little ball, 
and have some fun! 

What is Hoops4Him? 
It is a city-wide basketball league made 
up of teams from churches around the 
Winston-Salem area.

RECREATION MINISTRY 

STAY IN TOUCH WITH US! 
Address: 

College Park Baptist Church

1701 Polo Road

Winston-Salem, NC 27106

336-768-5870

www.collegepark.ws 

Email 
Jeff Allen - jeff@collegepark.ws

Youth - youth@collegepark.ws

Children - children@collegepark.ws 


Twitter 
@youthatthepark - Youth account

@creationkids - Children’s account

@collegeparkws - Church account


Text Message 
For text message updates sent to your 
mobile phone, send a text message to 
“40404” and type one of the following


• “Follow @creationkids” or 

• “Follow @youthatthepark” or

• “Follow @collegeparkws”


*Note that a Twitter account is not needed 

Aerobics Class  
(for all ages) 

Monday evenings

6:30-7:30 PM

$3 per session 


Senior Aerobics Class 
Tuesday mornings


9:15-10:00 AM

$2 per session


Thursday mornings

9:15-10:00 AM

$2 per session


Senior Tone and Stretch 
Monday mornings


9:15-10:00 AM

$2 per session 


Tone and Stretch 
Thursday evenings


6:30-7:30 PM

$3 per session


You can register/pay when 
you come or email Jeff at 

recreation@collegepark.ws

WEEKLY 
EXERCISE 
CLASSES
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